
FLORIDA 

April 22, 2020 

TO: Mayor Jerry L. Demings 
-AND-
County Commissioners 

FROM: Byron W. Brooks, AICP, County Administrato~ 

SUBJECT: Open Discussion 
DISCUSSION AGENDA ITEM MAY 5, 2020 

There were no open discussion items submitted for the May 5, 2020 Board meeting . 

Please call me if you have any questions. 

BWB/cjg 

Byron Brooks, A.I.C.P., County Administrator 
201 South Rosalind AvC11uc • Reply To: Post Office Box l 393 • Orlando, Flodda 32802-1393 

Telephone: 407-836-7370 • Fa's: 407-836-7399 
Byron.Brooks@ocfl.net 


